
Memorandum 

 

TO:  Superintendent Tim Wyrosdick 

 School Board Members 

From: Jason W. Weeks, Director of High Schools 

Date: September 18, 2019 

RE: School Calendar 2020- 2021 and 2021- 2022 

 

On behalf of the calendar committee I am requesting approval of the draft calendars for the 2020- 2021 

and 2021- 2022 school years.  Thank you for your consideration.    

  


